Notice of

OPEN HOUSE /

URBAN FOREST

PROTECTION WORKSHOP
TOWN OF OAKVILLE - URBAN FORESTRY
_____________________________________________________________
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This is to advise you that The Town of Oakville’s Forestry Section is hosting an Open House / Urban Forest Protection Workshop on Friday, 

May 11, 2012 for our peers in the consulting arborist, urban forestry, commercial arboriculture fields, members of public utility coordination committee, our colleagues in Engineering and Construction, Roads and Works and Parks and  Open Space Departments, other Municipalities as well as students from University of Toronto. The purpose is to explain our strategy to preserve urban forest’s canopy cover in the Town of Oakville, to present our Emerald Ash Borer management plan, our Tree Protection Policies, Procedures and By-Laws, our tree permit application processes, and to provide an opportunity to meet our staff.
DATE:

Friday, May 11, 2012
TIME:

9:00am - 12:00pm

LOCATION:
Central Operations, Town of Oakville
1140 South Service Road West, Oakville, ON L6L 5T7

COST:

No Charge (light refreshments will be available)

Due to high demand and limited space, if you have attended this workshop before, please allow others to have the opportunity to attend.
Please R.S.V.P. to Rebecca Waldeck at rwaldeck@oakville.ca and advise how many representatives your organization will be sending, as space is limited to 50 guests. We look forward to seeing you on May 11, 2012.
If you require further information in this regard, please contact

Jalil Hashemi, Supervisor of Forest Protection at jhashemi@oakville.ca 
